
 
Sunday, April 19 2020 
 
Dear Parents, 
Thank you for all your support and patience while we onboard all the Prep-4 students to gmail and 
Hapara. 
 
Thank you to all the parents and children that completed the short Hapara task of writing their names in 
a Google Doc and then "Submitting" to the teacher.  You should see a small comment or 
acknowledgement in your child's workspace. e.g. "Great" 
 
I have also prepared a "How to login to Hapara and Gmail on iPads".  The link is below. Please note that 
if you are using an iPad you will need to download: Safari, gmail, Google Doc, Google Slides, Google 
Sheets and Google Meet. 
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=DZrLnRtVoNY&t=421s 
 
Could I ask if you and your child have not logged into Hapara and completed the writing name task 
could you do so.  This will tell me who is able to log in and who may require technical assistance.  I've 
attached the instructions. 
 
Tomorrow your child's weekly workspaces will be available on Hapara and I am hoping it will launch with 
relative smoothness.  You can contact myself or your child's teacher if you have any technical 
difficulties. 
 
Kind regards 
Laura  
laura.chamberlain@emsydenham.catholic.edu.au 
 
-- 
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